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28/09/2022  12:48:462022/3608/P OBJ Mr T J Penna The houses on Colville Place exist in an oasis of peace and quiet in this highly residential area.  Installing 

multiple units of noisy machinery operating 24/7 facing our houses will be incredibly intrusive and therefore 

unwanted.  In addition it is worth noting that sound reverberates in between the backs of the Colville Place 

houses and the backs of the Goodge Street buildings and noises are significantly amplified by reverberation 

from the walls, so becomes even louder than the noise made by the machinery.   If this goes ahead I will not 

be able to open the windows to the rear of my house.    Given this noise pollution will significantly affect my 

quality of life,  I object on the strongest terms to having such machinery installed.
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